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 Objection

Comments None of the concerns have been address and there is still a lot of assumptions.  Something of this 
level needs to be based on evidence not guess work.  WSCC has already given approval for 1500 
homes that will literally wrap itself around this horrendous monstrosity and for the developers of these 
houses surely it brings into question whether they will be able to sell these houses and if they do, 
what price will they have to reduce them by to encourage sales - who the heck wants to live right next 
to an incinerator?  Most of the people who have supported this proposal do not even live in Yapton or 
anywhere near this village, so for them it doesn't matter as they won't be living with it on their 
doorstep or risk the devaluation of their property & other detrimental factors that goes with this 
ludicrous application.  The additional documentation is purely window dressing - how can you hide 
85m high chimneys or make this look pretty?  It's not just a case of visual appeal, this whole thing is 
not suited to the planned site - when you look at most incinerators they are built within an industrial 
zone which is far more suited to its purpose.  Surely there are better places for this to be located and 
achieve the desired results.  Please WSCC, do not allow this to go ahead in Yapton.  There are many 
'quotas' that each council needs to fulfil and I understand waste incinceration is one of them but 
please consider the surrounding area and the impact this will have on the community.  This is entirely 
the wrong place for something like this.  
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